
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Temporary Governing Body have been busy liaising 

with a local design company – View Creative – in 

putting together a new school logo.  View Creative 

initially held a session with the pupils gaining ideas of 

what they wanted to see as the new school logo.  Once 

completed, the finished logo can be seen on the Ysgol 

Dyffryn yr Enfys facebook page.  

Next steps will see us ordering new 21st century IT 

equipment for the pupils and staff of Dyffryn yr Enfys, 

classroom furniture, and internal decoration 

completion.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work on-site is continuing well.  All the kitchen 

equipment and the roller shutters, along with the Hall 

timber floor have been installed.  As the above picture 

shows, corridor and class flooring is ongoing.  The soft 

play area and MUGA surfacing is 70% complete.  Some 

of the outdoor equipment has already been fitted. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view monthly construction progress images of the 

works at Ysgol Dyffryn yr Enfys including newsletters 

and statutory documents, please visit: 

www.conwy.gov.uk/caerhunandtrefriw 
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